
Hi everyone,

As we grow closer to the start of our golf season, I just wanted to remind you of a few things:

Please remember to return you score cards to # 582- Bill Reyburn. He has graciously agreed to
keep track of our handicaps. Thank you Bill !!

If you want to participate in the closest to the pin and low handicap (when available) you may
pay your 2 dollars at the golf course prior to golfing.

Please remember to check the web site or the bulletin board by the activities office for your tee
times. Arizona Golf Resort will be posted on Saturdays at 9:00 am and Ken McDonald will be
posted on Mondays at 9:00 am.

Please remember to pay your $15.00 dollars to Marilyn Dehling at unit number 192 as soon as
possible.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
I am at unit # 633 or you can text or call: 949-322-6312.
Thank you for your participation.

Brad


